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Physician/NP/PA Engagement Survey Extended 2 Weeks 

We want to hear your voice!  Our response rate is well below our last survey and we are eager to improve that.  Please 
take a moment, if you haven’t already, to complete the survey.  Thank you to those of you who have already done so.    
Four convenient ways to access: 

1. Through Hyperspace, click on the “Epic” button in the upper left hand corner.  Select “Links” and then select 
“Physician Survey” 

2. Through a link via email 
3. Through www.covenanthealthcare.com.  Go to the top right navigation bar, select “Physicians”, then select 

“Physician/NP/PA Engagement Survey” in the left menu 
4. Use any browser and access using https://surveysolutions.advisory.com/PE/2015_Covenant_PE/  

June Active Medical Staff Meeting Rescheduled for July 13  
The Active Medical Staff Meeting in June is cancelled due to the remodel of Cooper Lecture Theatre.  The meeting has 
been rescheduled for Monday, July 13th from 12:00 to 1:00 pm, with lunch served at 11:30 in Cooper Lecture Theatre. 
 
 

 

Reminder to Attend ICD-10 Physician Education June 2 - June 4 

Covenant is providing physician education via web based education modules specific to physician specialty.  Please plan 
on attending one of the 30 minute sessions to learn about Covenant’s readiness plan and to learn how to access the 
tool. These sessions will begin every hour on the hour from 7:00 AM until 4:00 PM at the following locations: 

 Tuesday, June 2nd – Harrison Rooms C & D 

 Wednesday June 3rd – Cooper Covenant Cardiology Conference Room 

 Thursday, June 4th – Mackinaw Lower Level Conference Room 
We strongly encourage you to attend one of the sessions and subsequently complete the education modules so that you 
are prepared for the increased expectations that will be required of you for documentation, coding, and billing purposes.   
CME credits will be available at the conclusion of your training.  Please call Karla Mishler 989.583.4186 for any further 
questions or clarification. 

ICD-10 Prep Focus:  Physician Practice Manager Meeting- June 18  

Mark your calendars to attend the next Physician Practice Manager Meeting on June 18 from 7:45-9 am.  Meeting will be 
held at Mackinaw Lower Level Conference Room.  Join us as Karla Mishler, Manager in the HIM Department, provides 
best practice suggestions regarding the transition to the new detailed coding system.  She will explain the differences in 
the new diagnostic codes being implemented along with the timeline for preparation.  
Physicians, practice managers and/or designated staff are welcome.  For questions, please contact Maryvonne DeSmyter 
at 989.583.4040.   
 
 

 

Save the Date:  CMU College of Medicine Grand Opening June 17 

 Tour the new educational building in Saginaw 
 See the state-of-the art simulation center in action 
 Hear more about clinical clerkships while enjoying hearty appetizers 
 When:  June 17 from 6:00 - 8:30 p.m. 
 Where: 1632 Stone Street, Saginaw, MI 

 
RSVP to Kristen Edgerton at kristen.edgerton@cmich.edu or call 989-774-6893 

http://www.covenanthealthcare.com/
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